
The Hague, 26 February 2016 

Excellency, 

On behalf of the Senate and the House of Representatives of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, we have the honour  
to invite representatives of your Parliament to attend the Inter-parliamentary Conference on the common foreign 
and security policy and the common security and defence policy (CFSP/CSDP) that will take place on April 6-8, 2016  
in The Hague. 

We would be grateful if you would be so kind as to forward the invitation letter of Ms Eijsink and Mr Schrijver, Chair 
and Vice-Chair of the Political Preparatory Group IPC CFSP/CSDP of the House of Representatives and the Senate, to 
the chairperson of your Parliament’s relevant committee(s). 

Yours faithfully, 

Ankie Broekers-Knol	 Khadija Arib	
President of the Senate   	 Speaker of the House of Representatives
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